MAGNOLIA

DERAL CREDIT UNI

BRIARWOOD BRANCH CLOSING NOTICE UPDATE

Barring unforeseen issues, we plan on reopening our 240 Briarwood branch on

Tuesday, July 28t we are deeply sorry for the inconvenience the branch closure has
caused.

VWhat began as a relatively routine parking lot project quickly turned bad as significant
Yazoo clay was discovered. We have spent the last few days digging out the Yazoo clay
and replacing it with good, sustainable soil. In order to ensure this project is lasting and the
issues do not reoccur, we will need until Tuesday morning to safely reopen our Briarwood
location.

Please continue to use our Madison or Flowood branches for in-person transactions.
Should you have any questions or concerns, please email us at info@magfedcu.org.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.
Sincerely,

Michael Waylett
Chief Executive Officer
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